
I oppose this bill not that it might provide safety for drivers. I believe such a intrusion on legal rights should have a vote in each city 
and legislation should only preserve the right of vote. Radar photos have proven not to be 100% accurate, which imposes a guilty 
until proven innocent form of law. Citizens should not be burdened with proving innocence with no eye witness or criminal intent.


